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NLAF Learning and Development Group meeting

Thursday 28 February 2013
This meeting was held at the Legal Aid Commission, with representatives from LAC (Criminal Law), LIAC, CLC NSW, TARS, L&JF NSW, NLAF and PIAC. There were apologies from LAC (L&D), Law Access NSW, ALS and WLS.

The Collaborative Agency Induction Project The Pilot program will be held at the LAC on 5 June 2013 (pm). The event will be on the LAC LMS. All present agreed to take part. Invitations will be made to specialist and generalist CLC representatives, ALS, Law Society, NSW Bar Association, National Pro Bono Resource Centre, and PILCH
LIAC work continues on revised versions of two existing videos on the Australian legal system. LIAC is delivering training to court staff – with ten courts booked pre-June 2013.

LAW ACCESS (reported via the Chair) The next induction program for new staff is in April. Dates for the 2013 quarterly tours for CLC and LAC staff (includes a tour, introduction to LawAssist and LawPrompt) with registration via the LAC LMS. 
Legal Aid NSW The 2013 training calendar has been distributed. The Legal Staff Education Officer (Criminal) is adapting the new NSW public sector capabilities framework for Legal Aid.
CLCNSW no new developments reported. TARS gave an overview of its training work
PIAC continues to offer placements for the Sydney University acting in the public interest course with a recent course also run for Macquarie University. The 2013 training calendar now available on the website. Streetcare videos (example shown) being used by police local area commands (16), homeless charities, Housing NSW and PILCH.
WLS have advised that it does not believe that continued membership of this group is appropriate. However, WLS would like to take part in the collaborative induction project.
NLAF The employment law services working group had completed its work and closed, although a number of initiatives identified by the group will continue. The RRR working group is considering making a submission to the NBN grants program for funding for a mentoring program for lawyers in Western NSW

CLEW (no current convener – although there are some expressions of interest to CLC NSW), ALS, Tenants Union no reports. 

The next NLAF Learning and Development group meeting will be held on Thursday 8th August 2013 at CLCNSW. 
 

